
 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 

Bogotá, D.C. January 26th, 2021. 
 

Regarding the information related to Grupo Energía Bogotá published by the news 
portal Primera Página on January 25, 2021, and in attention to the communication 
released to the market on January 6, 2021 related to the development of its strategy 
and the continuous evaluation of investment opportunities, GEB ratifies its interest 
and willingness to submit an offer for the stake currently owned by the Nation in 
Interconexión Eléctrica S. A. – ISA. This intention depends on the corresponding 
corporate procedures and authorizations, in the event that the Nation decides to sell 
its participation. 
In this regard, in accordance with the provisions of Article 5.2.4.1.6 of Decree 2555 
of 2010, GEB confirms the press information published in the news portal Primera 
Página today, January 25, 2021. 
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